| CENTRAL RIVERS AREA EDUCATION AGENCY

October 20, 2021

TO: Presidents of the Board of Education and Superintendents of schools located within Central
Rivers AEA Director District #7 which includes: Cedar Falls, Denver, and Janesville.

FROM: Lori Thomas, Central Rivers Area Education Agency Board Secretary

SUBJECT: Election of Director District #7 Representative to the Central Rivers AEA Board of
Directors

Dear District Board Presidents and Superintendents:

This certified letter is the official notification that one individual has filed a Statement of
Candidacy regarding the election for the representative for Director District #7 on the Central
Rivers AEA Board of Directors.

Enclosed is the notarized Statement of Candidacy form completed by Dr. Tony Reid, who is a
resident and elector of the Cedar Falls CSD and your current representative. Your district’s
board will need to officially vote to approve the candidate to serve as your district’s
representative on the Central Rivers AEA Board of Directors. Board terms are four years in
length and begin with the first regular meeting of the Board of Directors in December 2021.

Please complete the enclosed ballot, which needs to be returned to me no later than November
30, 2021. If you have any questions, please contact me at 319-273-8201.

Enclosures (2)

Central Rivers AEA is committed to ensuring equitable, efficient, and effective educational services that prepare all
lowa children for a life well-lived.



BALLOT

For Area Education Agency
Board of Directors Election

Central Rivers Area Education Agency

Director District # 7

Candidate for Election:

Dr. Tony Reid, elector and resident
of Cedar Falls Community School
District

I, , being a member of the Board of
(Name)

Education and being duly authorized by the Community
(Local School district)

School Board of Education, hereby cast the weighted vote of that Board for

(Candidate’s Name)

for the Central Rivers Area Education Agency Board of Directors.

Date: 2021

A school district's weighted vote must be cast for one (1) candidate and may not be divided
among several candidates.

To be counted, this Ballot must be received by the end of the normal business day on November
30, 2021, by Lori Thomas, Central Rivers Area Education Agency Board Secretary.




